
Hello Members of the Health and Human Services,

My name is David Ormonde and I reside in District 31. I am asking you to please render a Do
Pass on house HB1502.

It is discrimination to decline services dependent on a vaccine status. We should not be bullied
into an experimental injection. With an “unexplained” rise of blood clots, sudden deaths in
young people, infertility, menstraul irregularities, etc…after receiving the covid shots, why are we
not opening our eyes? We are still being told they are safe and effective. However we have
learned that the covid vaccines are not stopping the spread. We should have the choice to
weigh the risk vs the gain from this vaccine and not be bullied into taking it. We should not have
to sacrifice health care. This is absurd! Please pass this bill and protect your people from being
bullied into an experimental injection.

Thank you for your consideration on this important issue and for your service to the state of
North Dakota.

David Ormonde


